Family Center PTO Meeting Wednesday, January 18, 2017

People in Attendance Laura Seelbach Jen Berends Julie Stiles Julie Gullickson Kami Waldman Elizabeth Macanufo Debbie Reilly Jessica Graetz Michelle Snyder

Treasurer Report - Jen Berends Submitted 15'-16' taxes Paid PTO council dues \$500 Waiting on Art to Remember total

Book Fair

Over \$700 gift card was given to the Family Center All teachers request were filled with money to spare!

Art to Remember - Jessica Graetz \$2k worth of merchandise bought, up from last year

Outreach - Laura Seelbach
Bday Joy in December went really well, over 100 gifts donated
Bday joy will give an itemized list
Oatmeal Drive, Feb 13-24
Flyer needs to be revised and sent to Lily
2500 packet goal, same as last year
Tie in pajama day to Oatmeal Drive
Debbie and Julie G to pick PJ day date
Coat Drive with high school student went really well too.

Teacher Appreciation Yellow and Purple room doing fruit buffet on Feb 17th Remind people not to have peanut/nut ingredients Dinner during conference week

Wine and Dreams
Rescheduling it for late Feb, Thursday evening
Possible, auction tied into the event
Email being sent to ask for items for the auctions

Spirit Wear

E-blast to families to be sent out to promote new products for the FC Possibly bring items to the wine event

Director's update - Debbie

Mom's night out might be pushed till next year.

Scholarship; a family in need for approximately \$1.5K

Playground; boards made and posted at center of clayton,

Playground changes; ramp needs to be ada compliant, slides replaced and structures painted so they all match with muted colors to blend in to the environment. Shade structure over the swings. Natural play elements, sand box and poured safety surface and new climbing dome. Clayton Century foundation is partnering with the Family Center.

Need \$300k from donors. PTO to donate \$10k

Meeting with the group of Friday, Jan. 20th

Working with Bond architects

Summer camp info. And next year class info will be coming out soon.

Open PTO positions need to be filled for next year.